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This comment from National Highways merely sets out  once more its earlier arguments. 
These proposals  have been  heavily criticised by the Govt's. own independent advisors aa
well as the UNESCO World Heritage site committee.      Even the previous secretary of
state for transport admitted their overall edfect would be adverse.

If the new Secretary of State dec ides  to pursue this  policy   we ask that  before
proceeding she should ensure there is a formal public examination where views for and
against can be openly aired. 
Marie Hammond




